
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Connector- ‘Play’ 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

On Wednesday 18th April, we will be looking at our toys as part of our connector, Play.  

 

Could you please choose a toy with your child for them to bring in. Please talk to your child about                    

what their toy is made of, who gave it to them and why.  

 

Thank you for your support 

Yours Sincerely 

  

Miss Paton and Mrs Cooke 

 

 


